
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 15, 2010 
 
The Honorable Board of Aldermen 
City Hall 
93 Highland Avenue 
Somerville, Ma. 02143 
 
 
Dear Honorable Board Members: 
 
I respectfully request an appropriation in the amount of eight hundred fifty thousand 
dollars ($850,000.00) from Unreserved Fund Balance (“Free Cash”) to the Capital 
Projects Stabilization Fund for the purpose of funding necessary Capital Improvements in 
Fiscal Year 2011 and beyond..   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Joseph A. Curtatone 
Mayor 
 


